Your Ref: NSCBO4/1

Ms Joanna Bolton

Directorate of Legal Services NCSW50/1
2 Franklin Street ‘

BELFAST Our Ref: AD-0586-13
512804 Date: 23" May 2013

Dear Ms Bolton,
Thank you for your letter of 21st May 2013.

The copy you have provided is redacted in a different manner to that already held by the
Inquiry and interested parties in Claire's case. For your convenience | attach a copy,
document reference 150-016-005.

This copy was the version to be used as the basis of the further redaction, as permitted
by last week's Order of the Lord Chief Justice. | would be grateful to receive a copy of
the notes bearing the redactions as marked on the attached document together with the
relevant midazolam entries revealed.

In addition, | would be grateful if you would provide the age and weight of Patient W2 at
the date the prescription entries relate to. This information is required in order to make
a meaningful comparison between the doses administered to Claire and those
administered to this patient.

1 would be grateful to receive the copy notes in the form requested above foday.

Yours sincerely,

S M

Anne Dillon
Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Emall: inguiry@ihrdni.org Webslte: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341

CR-INQ ' ' 302-183-001






